
Learning Focus
We have celebrated World Mental Health Day by engaging

in a variety of activities dedicated to supporting our mental
well-being. The children truly embraced the theme, and it
was heartening to see them wearing outfits that expressed

their emotions.
In our Key Stage 2 assembly, we introduced our new Mental

Health Champions! These wonderful children are eager to
help foster a greater understanding of mental health within
our school community and promote positive practices for

everyone.
Additionally, thank you for your generosity! The monetary
donations will be used to purchase 'keep calm' equipment

for each classroom. This way, the children will have
resources at their fingertips to help them feel calm, relaxed,

and mindful whenever they need it.

Dates and Notices
Tuesday 15th October - Y3/4 trip to Liverpool

Thursday 17th October - 3/4 M Parents Evening
Thursday 24th October - KS1 Harvest assembly

Friday 25th October - Stay and Handwrite
Monday 11th November - Flu immunisations
Friday 15th November - 5M Class Assembly

Wednesday 20th November - Parents Evening

Number Smart Kenny B 2D

Self Smart Nansie P Nursery

Art Smart Williams I  1W

Body Smart Natasha S 5/6C

Nature Smart Amal J 5M

Music Smart Grayson B 3/4M

Word Smart Assil D 3B

Smart Learner Emma R 6F

Class Percentage

RG 91%

1H &2D 98%

3/4M 94%

6F 99%

AttendanceWinners
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  Please ensure that you are on time for school.  we start
learning immediately; it is important that the children are here for the start of the day. 

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Amber G 6F who has  

won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week.  Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

It's been a lovely week of learning at our school! A big thank
you to class 5/6C who shared their fantastic learning with us

this morning. It was such a delight to witness their
confidence as they explained their projects in front of an

audience—well done, everyone! Also, we're excited to share
that the book fair has been a huge hit once again. A heartfelt

thank you to all our wonderful families who have bought
books; your support means so much. For every book you
purchase, the school receives funds to help us update our
literature, ensuring our students have access to the best

reading materials. Happy reading!

Please make sure theoffice as an up-to-dateemail and phone numberfor you.  Many of ourletters are now going toemail.  You’ll miss out ifyou haven’t kept yourinformation up-to-date

If you see our children in

the community, doing

something amazing , let us

know.  We would love to

celebrate this with the

children in school. by telling

our admin team either by

email or in person. 

William Stockton Weekly

SMART Awards

Be Safe

Be Respectful

Be Ready




